
Good morning St. John School, 

More exci5ng news to share! 

We have hired a Physical Educa5on/Gym teacher for next year – Mr. Tom Wehr.  
As you may know, Mr. Wehr has two children in St. John School and has run the 
SJS Soccer Club for us in the past.  He has a BS in Business Administra5on from 
Boston College and vast real estate experience.  However, that is not really what 
appealed to us about him for the PE posi5on.  Mr. Wehr has a fantas5c 
background in sports and youth coaching.   He ran college track at BC and was an 
accomplished track, baseball, and soccer player in high school.  I googled his track 
accomplishments a while back and they are impressive!  Over the past few years, 
Mr. Wehr has served as a volunteer youth coach for soccer and baseball through 
Canton Youth Sports.  His enthusiasm for children, sports, physical educa5on, and 
St. John School shine through in every interac5on.  I was also excited to hear lots 
of Mr. Wehr’s ideas for physical educa5on next year.  Please join me in welcoming 
Tom to the St. John School faculty. 

 
Chris 


